
                            School Council 
26.11.19       2.45pm       Octopus Room 

Agenda: 

 Feedback from Fawns about play equipment 

 Select new equipment 

 Plan task to do with class 

In attendance: 

Led by: Mrs Hewitt 

Meerkats: Leopards: Alba McDougall 

Owls: Martha Hart Flamingos: Anabel Mildenhall 

Penguins: Joseph Mays Rhinos: 

Kangaroos: Harvey Marchbank Pandas: Bradley Kiely-Hilliard 

Koalas: Louie Rutherford Dolphins: Emma Romero 

Giraffes: Matty Smith Elephants: Aime Case 

 
 Feedback from Fawns was that the options chosen previously by the children would be too expensive for our 

school budget. We also decided that having a trail as part of the track might stop children going all the way 

around the Healthy Choices track and just play on the one trail.  

 

 Mrs Hewitt shared some more examples of pieces of equipment and the children selected six of these, 

discussing the following points: 

 

o safety – would the equipment get slippery if it was damp? how high was the highest point and would 

children hurt themselves if they fell?  

o accessibility – would Year R and KS1 children be able to use all the equipment? would it still be 

enjoyable/useful for KS2?  

o health and fitness – is there a range of equipment so that different muscles are used?  

 

 

 Children were then given photos of each piece of equipment along with a plan of the Healthy Choices track 

and Mrs Hewitt explained that they were to go back to their class and discuss where on the track each piece 

should go, and see what reasons their class come up with.  

 

 

 Meeting closed at 3.15pm. Next meeting to be next Tuesday (3rd December) where councillors will feed back 

from their class discussions.  


